From: FIPPA Sec. 22 (1)
To: LegislativeServices
Subject: public hearing

Date: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 11:48:49 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. **The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email.** If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

My name is Qin Li, My address is <u>802-2355</u> Madison Avenue, Burnaby, B.C. V5C0B3. I am emailing you regarding 2300 Madison Avenue and BC Hydro 165 Right-of-way. I strongly disagree with the proposed bylaw.

The traffic problem is a serious issue and concern if more people are coming to our neighborhood. Traffic congestion might cause more traffic accidents, and we want and deserve a SAFE and HEALTHY neighborhood.

--

Sent from Email.Avn for mobile